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SPANISH CLUB
Mrs. Britton

Spanish Club'is designed to foster understanding

of the Spanish language. It gives students an op-

portunity to gain more knowledge of this fascinat-

ing tongue. The members, in the monthly meetings,

not only participate in oral discussions using the

language, but also learn about the Spanish customs

and culture. This club gives the Spanish student an

opportunity to use what he has learned in the class-

room and to become acquainted with life as lived in

a Spanish-speaking country.
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SPANISH CLUB OFFICERS

President Bonnie Smith

Vice-President Gail Cunningham

FIRST ROW, left to right: B. Elkind, L Knott, J. Wistner, P. Dolby, J. Wistner, C. Silberg. SECOND ROW:
J. Russo, J. Patrick, G. Whiz, A. Besancon, J. Mecadon, J. Font, L. Boysen. THIRD ROW: J. Saxell, J.
Saxell, A. Cool, J. Kilduff, B. Smith, D. Housel, P. Cherry. FOURTH ROW: L. Peck, E. Condry, P. Rossi,
M. Blotchley, G. Cunningham, P. Cusick, J. Pyner.


